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RESPONSE TO BIDDERS’ QUESTIONS 
 
 

Contract:    2025 Roof Replacement Project PRC# 2025004654 
 
Owner:   Town of Lansing 
Date:  August 11, 2025 
 
ENGINEER:   T. G. Miller, P.C. 
 605 West State Street, Suite A 
 Ithaca, New York 14850 
 (607) 272-6477 (607) 273-6322 (fax) 
 dmh@tgmillerpc.com 
 

Below is a response to bidders’ questions:  
 

1. Question: When adding additional rafters alongside the existing rafters for the School House, 
does the rafter tail need to extend all the way to the facia board or can the rafter be cut short 
to set on the beam? 
Response: The additional rafters do not need to extend to the facial board. The rafters can be 
scribed and set on top of the existing beam to allow the transfer of load from the rafter to the 
beam. The beam will not require mortising to accept the rafter. 
 
 

 
END OF SECTION 


